
Summer term diary dates: 
Friday 3rd May – class photos 

Monday 6st May – Bank holiday  
Tuesday 7h May – Life Education Visit 

in school 
Thursday 9th May – Trip to Field Farm 
Thursday 23rd May – Church service  

Friday 24th May – Aspirations Dress up 
day (what you want to be when you 

grow up) 
 Mon 27th-Fri 31st May – Half term 

Monday 3rd June – INSET day 
Thursday 20th June – F2 and KS1 

Sports day 
Thursday 27th June – multi-sports 

event at Lowdham School 
Friday 26th July – last day of term 

 
We are back doing Forest 

Schools this half term, so 
please send your child to 

school with their wellies and 
waterproofs every Tuesday. 

 
Church Service 

If anyone is able to help us on Thurs 
23rd May by walking to church and 

back to school with us, please let me 
know as we always need adult helpers. 

 

Welcome back to a new and exciting 
term at St. Wilfrid’s. 

We hope that you have all had a 
lovely Easter and a relaxing break 

ready to start lots of new and 
exciting learning we have planned. 

Our new topic is: 
 ‘How does your garden grow?’  

Where we will be looking at 
different things we can plant and 
grow through a 
range of quality 
texts and lots of 

hands on 
experiences, 

including a trip to Field Farm – 
more details to follow soon.  

 
Our topic after half term is called 

‘Ticket to Ride’ where we’ll be 
getting ready for the summer, 

learning about and sharing our 
experiences of different journeys, 

transport and 
holidays.  

 

 
Thank you for all your 

support, reading at 
home with your child. 

When children reached 100 reads last 
term, they got to visit Mr North who 
was delighted to see so many of our 

class knocking at his door to show him 
their reading diaries. This term we’ll 
be showing our diaries to Mrs Sisson 

and there might even be some children 
who reach 200 reads! 

Well done to everyone and keep up the 
good work! 

 
PE continues to be on 

a Monday. Please 
ensure all uniform and 
PE kit are labelled to 
help us keep track of 

and return any mislaid items. 
Thank you. 

 
If your child has had their 
5th birthday – they are no 

longer entitled to free 
milk. Please go online at 

www.coolmilk.com to register 
and pay if you would like your 
child to receive milk in school. 

http://www.coolmilk.com/

